STUDENT TRANSPORTATION SERVICES OF WATERLOO REGION
102-550 Bingemans Centre Dr.

Kitchener, ON

N2B 3X9

May 27, 2022
City of Cambridge
Community Development Depariment
50 Dickson Street, P.O. Box 669
Cambridge, ON NIR 5W8

Attention: Jason Leach, CET
Senior Transportation Engineering Technologist

Re: Pedestrian Improvements and Parking/Stopping Restrictions on Brooklyne Road

Dear Jason,

Student Transportation Services of Waterloo Region (STSWR) enthusiastically supports the proposed
pedestrian improvements and parking/stopping restrictions on Brooklyne Road as outlined in your letter
to residents dated May 12, 2022.

The proposed enhancements will improve pedestrian access significantly for students accessing the school
from the Brooklyne direction. We are especially grateful that City and WCDSB staff have developed
inventive solutions on each of their properties to provide cohesive infrastructure in a collaborative effort
to address safety issues that have been difficult to solve in a space that inhibits the placement of
traditional interventions.

The proposed solutions will certainly increase parents’ level of comfort with the school commute at St.
Peter CES and help to set forth a stronger culture of active school travel in the coming years.

Sincerely,
Student Transportation Services of Waterloo Region

; ’h{w»w(_,

Leslie Maxwell, MAPW
School Travel Planning Supervisor

cc:  Michael Di Lullo, Clerk, City of Cambridge (clerks@cambridge.ca)
Councillor Jan Liggett, Ward 4 Councillor (liggettj @cambridge.ca)
EJ Hunt, Principal, St. Peter CES
Jennifer Passy, Manager of Planning, Waterloo Catholic District School Board
Benoit Bourgault, General Manager, Student Transportation Services of Waterloo Region

Telephone 519-744-7575 Fax. 519-744-7563



